Pattison Water Company, Inc.

PO Box 3374 • Lacey, WA 98509-3374 • (360) 412-1252 • Fax (360) 412-0677

December 7, 2009
Mr. David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 Evergreen Park Drive South West

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Mestas Extension, Contract Homeowner
Dear Ms. Washburn,

Please find enclosed two copies of an agreement between Pattison Water Company, Inc. and Monica Mestas (the homeowner). Also enclosed is the plan showing the route of the piping and a cost analysis of the planned project. The Mestas Project will be a 440 foot extension of three-inch PVC pipe from our existing blow-off on Danico Lane to the corner of the Mestas property We anticipate that the project will take about one day to construct, and another partial day to flush and test. The total length of pipe to be installed is 440 feet of three inch Cl-200 PVC. 

We have estimated that the total cost (including tax) of this project will be $5,340.00. Pattison Water Company will pay $1,000.00 towards the project; which is approximately three years of anticipated revenue at current rates from one home.  The homeowner has agreed to pay $4,340.00 when the project has been completed. We have included a latecomer’s agreement should the two neighboring parcels elect to hook on to this line with-in the next five years. This home is currently being served by the neighbor’s well, but the homeowner finds the current arrangement to be unsatisfactory and has requested that we extend our line to her home.  Questions regarding this submittal can be directed to me at (360) 412-1252, or jcasebolt@comcast.net.
Very truly yours,

James S. Casebolt

President

